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Fitness Club is every 

Tuesday & Friday at lunch 

recess. Encourage your 

student to participate in the 

fun fitness activities. 

Everyone is welcome! 

Happy Day will be May 25th. 

Happy Day is a lunch recess 

activity celebrating the 

finishing of our 2018 SAGE 

testing. 

Field Day will be May 31st. 

We need many volunteers to 

make Field Day amazing. 

Please email Grace Stevenson 

stevenson.grace@gmail.com 

to sign up! 

Our last Spirit Friday is next 

week on May 18th. Wear any 

Oak Hills shirt and get a 

special treat!  

 
Week of May 14th – May 18th 

 

Monday: Chicken Smackers 
Tuesday: Pot Pie 
Wednesday: Orange Chicken 
Thursday: Nachos  
Friday: Pizza Round 

The school will be open on 
Tuesdays during the summer 
from 10am-2pm. 
 
There will be an open 
position in the kitchen next 
year. If interested, please call 
the office. 

We had our last PTA meeting this week. Rebecca Gallacher has been an 
amazing PTA president and has surrounded herself with wonderfully 
talented parents who have made this year successful. Our PTA volunteers 
enrich the lives of our students by sponsoring many worthwhile programs 
and activities. Without them we wouldn’t have the take home library, 
Teacher Appreciation Week, Red Ribbon Week, book fairs, parent 
morning activities like Sweets with Somebody Special, the Fun Run, 
countless hours of volunteering in classrooms, Christmas Choir, the yearly 
musical, and so much more. They also pay for and run the Mountain Man 
Rendezvous and Colonial Day. I cannot thank Rebecca, Terra Lechtenberg, 
Suzanne Bryson, and the rest of the Board and volunteers enough. You all 
contribute so positively to our school. 
 
End of Level testing is well underway. Please help your children do their 
best by making sure they get a good night’s sleep, a good breakfast, and 
are to school on time. Please also be sure to have your students here each 
day. Thank you. 

         

Please check the LOST & FOUND for any items that may belong to your 
students. There are three tables in the middle hallway full of personal 
belongings. Also, we have several sets of keys and cell phones – if you are 
missing any of these items, please check with us in the office. 
 
School registration - If you or anyone you know is moving, please 
contact the office and let us know as we are planning for the upcoming 
school year. If you know of anyone moving into our school boundaries, 
please have them contact the school office as soon as possible. 
 

Today was our sixteenth and final mindfulness lesson. We reviewed the 
skills students have learned over the past sixteen weeks and prepared 
them to continue using mindfulness in the classroom and in their daily 
lives. 

❖ Continue using Mindfulness personally and with your child, integrating 
small moments of mindfulness into your daily life. 
 
We’d love to hear your feedback about the Mindful Schools program. 
Please visit: http://www.dbhprevention.org/parent 
 
 
Please see the attached flyers for information on First Aid Mental Health Training 
and a series on important topics such as digital safety and healthy relationships. 

http://www.dbhprevention.org/parent
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=O31xIwMR&id=A023578926DCF688ECBA4DC026B410A23574E1EE&thid=OIP.O31xIwMRxItoRhQg9r2__QHaD_&mediaurl=http://www.clipartkid.com/images/696/did-you-know-what-you-can-do-YOYuJO-clipart.jpg&exph=1043&expw=1938&q=did+you+know+image&simid=608026397679091871&selectedIndex=0


 

    Week of May 11th, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    Week of May 11th, 2018 

 



 

    Week of May 11th, 2018 

 


